
 

Update: Limpopo Data Capturers 
 
Data Capturers in the Department of Health are on salary level 4 instead of salary level 5. The PSA 
reported on the matter in numerous edition s of the Informus after it was tabled at the PHSDSBC 
Chamber. Furthermore, an intervention was made to the DPSA by the Health Council through the 
Limpopo Chamber that resulted in the DPSA reporting that it is embarking on the benchmark for most 
of the positions, included the Data Capturers.  
 
The PSA indicated in the last Informus pertaining to Data Capturers that the DPSA is taking longer 
than anticipated because the benchmark should include all provinces. The challenge was that the 
DPSA did not complete the said benchmark because of the failure by provincial departments to 
submit requested information to the DPSA so that the process can be finalised.  
 
Members are reminded that the job evaluation done by Provincial Offices should be done in 
consultation with the DPSA that has to complete the same process of benchmarking. The PSA will not 
rest until the matter is resolved. Members will be informed of developments. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: LIMPOPO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

  

 19-08-2019  
 


